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President’s Report

One of our goals for this year was to establish a working Management Committee.

This is hard to achieve when members don’t see the role of management being to actually

manage. However it was resolved that all decisions made by management ( passed with

75% or more ) shall be implemented without taking to a General Meeting for approval.

This is a step in the right direction for any Club going forward. If management is allowed to

manage then general meetings should be more informative, more orderly and less time

consuming.

TWBC being a relatively small club with only 23 members ( 19 or less active ) must be

considered a high achiever.

Submitting -

Entering -

Winning -

Achieving -

We Had -

And -

We Contributed -

Two Pennant Teams — Grades 1 and 4 with Grade 1 being Runner Up
at District Level.

All District Events — State Singles, Pairs, Triples, Fours, Coal Board
Fours and Marsh Fours.

State Triples at District Level

State Triples Runner — Up at Regional Level & State Open Fours
Runner — Up at District Level.

Two Players selected to represent Country in the Country vs Metro
Tournament. Nine Players selected to represent HRDWBA in the Inter
— District Challenge.

One Qualifier for the Australian Indoor Championships.

Two of our Members held positions with HRDWBA and two served on
the District Social & Charities Committees.

One Member is a Director of Telarah Bowling Club.

To various charities including the Rescue Helicopter and Cancer
Appeals as well as support the local community centre. The first
HRDWBA Presentation Day to be held for the as least six years was



hosted by our club setting a benchmark for others to follow. The
District Charity Presentation Day was also held at our Club.

We certainly have a lot to be proud of.

Congratulations must go to Ellen Pursehouse our Secretary for taking this position on so
Heartedly. She has worked extremely hard learning all she can to carry out her duties
Proficiently, you are doing a great job Ellen. Thank You.

Thank You to —

e All volunteers for your good work, we cannot operate without you.

e TMBC for co-operation and assistance in various matters particularly umpiring
and running Bowls. We look forward to an even closer more involved efficient
working relationship ( including Travelling Bowlers ) in the coming year.

e Allen Brown TBC’'s Games Secretary, for assisting with anything we ask of him.

e TBC for all support offered especially financially.

e A Special thank you to Debbie Cheetham who has been a very valuable
outstanding and capable members of our management committee. Debbie
executed many various tasks with great expertise and finesse.

Last but not least thank to all committee members for your time and effort in endeavouring
to provide the best for all our members.

In conclusion, Congratulations and Welcome to those now holding positions for the coming
year. | offer you my best wishes and support.

To those who have experienced a loss or illness | offer my prayers, sympathy and good
wishes.

To all our Members | wish you Good Health, Good Bowling and above all Happiness.

Yours in Bowls
Mary Ross

President



